
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 November 2007 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 10:05 am at Sisson House. 
 
Present were:  Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman; T.Q. 
Hutchinson, Secretary; Tim Scott, General Registrar and John Harold, Authorized 
Representative of the Fairfax City Democratic Committee. 
 
The Secretary Presided. 
 
The Board conducted the Canvass of the November 6, 2007. 
 
In the course of the Canvass, it was discovered that the Statement of Results (SOR) for 
Precinct 6 contained an error in addition which did not change the final vote tally. 
 
The SOR for Precinct 6 was also unsigned. 
 
The General Registrar promptly notified all Officers of Election who had participated at 
Precinct 6 of the need to sign the SOR.  The Board recessed awaiting the required 
signatures.  The Board agreed to reconvene at 10:00 am on November 9, 2007. 
 
The Secretary recessed the meeting at 12:10 pm. 
 
The Secretary reconvened the meeting at 9:00 am on November 9, 2007.  The early 
reconvention was required to deliver Election Materials to the Clerk of the Court before 
12:00 am. 
 
Mr. John Harold was inadvertently not notified of the early time and was not present.  
Mr. Harold came to the meeting place at 10:00 am and made no complaint. 
 
The Board confirmed that the SOR for Precinct 6 had been corrected and signed by all 
Officers of Election.   
 
The Secretary adjourned the meeting at 9:30 am. 
 
 

 
 

TQ Hutchinson 
Secretary 


